
i'"' "°''\, 
·~':' l i ~ I 
~ ~ = 
••••••• 

wreic ,~ 
SECT!D#--~~1---

:SlJBJECT ____ ,,,," . i~ ~: 
---

. UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE----=:- ---­
Llbot Aelations Oe~t1m11'1 

475 l'Enrant Pla.u, SN 
Washi~on. DC 20~100 

Kenneth O. Wilson 
Director, Clerk Craft 

Division 
American Postal Workers 

Union, AFL-C"'.10 
1300 L Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20005-4128 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

This is in reply to your correspondence of November l 
concerning development of Flat Sorter Edit Guidelines in 
St. Louis, Missouri. 

As you were verbally informed at the November 1 meeting with 
Harvey White and Harry McCulloch, there is no authorization 
from u. s. Postal Service Headquarters for installations to 
perform EDITS on the flat sorter, nor the small parcel and 
bundle sorter. The situation is being addressed. 

Sincerely, 

{:~af/%-4< 
Antho;>f~ ~~liante 
General Manager 
Programs and Policies Division 
Labor Relations Department 
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